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21st May2021 
 
 
Dear Students and Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13: End of half-term arrangements 
 
I am writing to confirm arrangements for Year 13 students for the remainder of this half-term. 
 
The last full teaching day for Year 13 students will be Tuesday 25th May.  
 
Following that we have a Staff Training Day on Wednesday 26th May and no students are expected in school. If 
any subject teachers have planned a Teacher Assessed Task (TAT) for Thursday 27th, then these will still take 
place; subject teachers will confirm if this is the case. However, students need to be available until Friday 18th 
June when the Teacher Assessed Grades (TAGs) will be submitted. 
 
Year 13 students are invited to school on Friday 28th for their Leavers’ Assembly at 12.15pm. This will be 
followed by lunch in the Common Room. Unfortunately, the assembly is for students only this year due to 
COVID-19 restrictions and parents are unable to attend. 
 
Results’ Day for Year 13 Students will be on Tuesday 10th August. More details will follow in due course. 
Year 13 students have shown great motivation and resilience in demonstrating their knowledge, skills and 
understanding across the curriculum whilst completing their TATs over recent weeks. As we continue with the 
last few assessments, I wish to personally congratulate students on their positive attitude to what has been an 
unusual ending to their time at Haileybury Turnford Sixth Form due to the cancellation of public exams across 
the country. 
 
Please do let me know if you require any further information or clarification on any of the issues discussed 
above. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs N Shivalkar 
Assistant Principal & Head of Sixth Form 
 


